

March 15, 2013

Ms. Gayle Hunt President and Founder Central Oregon Wild Horse Coalition 5326 Southeast Bridge Court Prineville, OR 97754-8737

Dear Ms. Hunt:

Thank you for your letter, petition signatures, and background materials to the Citizens' Stamp Advisory Committee expressing support for the issuance of a stamp commemorating Wild Horses.

I am pleased to inform you Wild Horses will be submitted for review and consideration before the Advisory Committee. The Committee is responsible for reviewing stamp proposals and making recommendations to the Postmaster General.

Thank you for your interest in our stamp program. The following hard copy and online resources are regularly updated to keep postal customers and collectors informed:

- USA Philatelic: this full-color quarterly catalog is your official source for the complete line of stamps and stamp products from the U.S. Postal Service. Inside you will find images and descriptions of what's new and what's coming, as well as detailed product listing and pricing. Order your FREE subscription, and purchase stamps, stationery, and stamp products by calling 1.800.STAMP24 (782-6724) or by using the mail-in order form in the catalog.
- Beyondtheperf.com: an online extension of the USA Philatelic catalog which provides in-depth information about stamps, cancellations, and related events. Sign up to receive regular e-mails containing news and stories about the latest releases.
- Facebook.com/uspsstamps: become a Facebook fan or follow us on Twitter: USPSStamps and keep up with the latest philatelic news.
- usps.com/shop: our official website for convenient stamp purchases.

Sincerely,

Marke's Lucius

Manager

Stamp Development